
 
 
 

Date of Issue – 28/06/2023 

Notice to Mariners No 12/23 – North Haven - Anchoring Restrictions 
Date: 28/06/2023 

Mariners are reminded of a charted submarine cable in North Haven – Fair Isle. 

Mariners are hereby reminded not to anchor in the vicinity of the charted submarine cable.   

 

 

Chartlette showing submarine cable running within North Haven Harbour. Image not to be used for navigation. 

 

 

A full list of current Local Notices to Mariners can be found at; 

Local Notices to Mariners – Shetland Islands Council 

https://www.shetland.gov.uk/downloads/download/1504/local-notices-to-mariners 

Or by contacting 

Reception, 

Ports & Harbours Operations, 

Port Administration Building, 

Sella Ness, Shetland ZE2 9QR. 

Tel. 01806 244200 

https://www.shetland.gov.uk/downloads/download/1504/local-notices-to-mariners

